Ita Kenny

From:

Michael McAdam

Sent:

Tuesday 1 October 2019 09:39

To:

Ita Kenny

Cc:

Patricia O'Reilly

Subject:

FW: Enquiry Referred to you

Ita,

Please see the below response from Minister McHugh.

Regards, Michael

From: noreply@sdublincoco.ie Sent: 30 September 2019 15:45

To: Michael McAdam < mmcadam@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>

Subject: Enquiry Referred to you

SDCC Customer Contact System

An enquiry has been referred to you.

The deadline for this enquiry is 05/10/2019

Enquiry Detail: From: Correspondence Unit Sent: Monday 30 September 2019 10:31

To: Customer Care Counter Subject: DES-CU-03580-2019

Mr. Michael Mc Adam

info@sdublincoco.ie

PLEASE QUOTE REF NUMBER ON ALL CORRESPONDENCE

Our Ref: DES-CU-03580-2019

Dear Mr. Mc Adam,

The Minister for Education and Skills Joe McHugh T.D has asked me to acknowledge your recent email on behalf of the Clondalkin Area Committee following the meeting of South Dublin County Council in relation to an additional junior school for the Rathcoole/Newcastle area.

Enquiries are being made about this matter and a further email will issue as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Derek Newcombe

Private Secretary

N.B. You may have been CC'd this email and not actually referred the enquiry. In that case this email is just for your information.